
Subject: RE: Rep. Don Bowen

From: Pitts, Ted
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/21/2013 9:17:15 AM

We probably should have someone from Nikki's staff express her commitment to working on solutions to the 
problem.

I can do it. 

Ted

From: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:06 AM
To: Pitts, Ted; Stirling, Bryan
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Rep. Don Bowen

Ted and Bryan-

Rep. Bowen invited the Governor to stop by briefly a lunch the Joint Legislative Committee for the basin/water issues 
from South Carolina and Georgia are hosting on Tuesday, April 16th at the Capital City Club. Rep. Jeff Duncan is the 
point person in the federal delegation and Georgia has a point person in their federal delegation as well.

The Governor is unable to attend due to prior commitments -  is it appropriate for one of you to stop by as a 
representative from the office?

Thanks,
Leigh

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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